
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

DATE: 12.21.2017 
 
TO: ProTrak 
 
FROM: Bill McDow 
 Transportation Planning 

AIRLIE AT WRIGHTSVILLE SOUND [TRC Plan Review#8] 
 Initial Review Note  

PROTRAK COMMENTS FOR 12-8-2017 Plan Submittal: 
• Met with David Novotny at City Of Wilmington Planning Department regarding previous 

comments to V7 plans and McKim and Creed Response from Richard Collier. David showed that 
12-8-17 submission was supersceded by v9, 12-20-17 site plans. It was agreed that 
Transportation Planning would rev iew the 12-20-17 site plans and not 12-8-17 site plans.   

• No additional Comments will be issued for the 12-8-17 plan, based upon David Novotny request 
from State Street Companies. 

 
• Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance as this 

development moves through the review process. 
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